
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Firstly we would like to wish you all an amazing new year and thank you very much for all 

your support you have shown us so far this year. The children have settled back into 

our class routine and are already showing they are eager to learn.  

Curriculum 

Our topic this term will be chocolate!  We will be embracing a creative curriculum in 

order to make learning purposeful and fun this term.  Overleaf you will find lots of 

information about our topic and other information about the Year Two curriculum. 

In Year 2 we feel strongly that reading unlocks learning.  We ask that you listen to your 

child read every day.  Please feel free to communicate with us about your child’s 

reading via their reading record book as they will be checked regularly. 

 

PE 

Year Two outdoor PE is timetabled for Monday and Wednesday afternoons. Since we 

are currently lacking indoor space, we will go outside for PE when we can.  Therefore 

please ensure that your child has a suitable outdoor PE kit with them on these days and 

that all kit is clearly labelled.  Could we also request that children bring an extra pair 

of socks and a labelled carrier bag for muddy shoes.  

All jewellery (including earrings) must be removed on a Monday and a Wednesday 

before school. Should your child arrive in school wearing earrings on these days, they 

will be covered with surgical tape for child’s own safety.  Hair must also be tied back 

for all PE lessons. We are grateful for your support with these matters. 

 

If there is ever anything that you would like to discuss with your child’s teacher, please 

feel free to speak with them before or after school.  However, if you feel as though 

you require a longer discussion, please make an appointment with the office.   

 

Kindest regards, 

Miss Kennedy and Mrs Mullaney 

 


